
 
Coach Development Representative  

 
FENB is asking for letters of interest with regards to the volunteer position of Coach 
Development Representative.  The Coach Development Rep will be appointed for the 
2020-2021 and 2021-2022 seasons with the main goal of providing development and guidance 
to New Brunswick coaches. 

Responsibilities include:  

● Provide recommendations on the number and format of coach development clinics and 

initiatives for FENB to organize each year.  

● Map current coaches’ pathway to certification and training. 

● Identify any gaps related to coach development. 

● Identify and facilitate opportunities for coaches to further their knowledge and training. 

● Identify potential new coaches. 

● Bring forward any concerns of New Brunswick fencing coaches. 

● Identify any potential risks related to current coach participation. 

● Act as the liaison between the CFF Coaching Committee and FENB. 

● Sit on the CFF Coach Council, if one exists. 

 
Requirements: 

● Coaching experience 

● Coach development experience 

● Knowledge of the coach certification process for fencing 

● An up-to-date criminal and vulnerable sector check 

Working Relationships 

● FENB Executive Director 

● New Brunswick Fencing Coaches 

● Canadian Fencing Federation (Coach Council, Coach Developer) 

● Coach Development Associations (Coach NB, Coach Canada) 

● Other PSO Coach Development representatives 

If you are interested in being considered for the Coach Development Representative position 
please send a letter of interest to the Executive Director at ​fencingnb@gmail.com​.  Please 
include your name, home club, current coaching certification level and  status as well as a 
short paragraph detailing your experience with coach development and why you are interested 
in the position. 

The deadline for submission is Friday, December 11th, 2020 

Any questions can be directed to the ED at fencingnb@gmail.com 


